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Staff Report

1 Fenton Main St.
Suite 201

Cary NC 27511

Agenda Date: 6/21/2023 Agenda Item: 5.1

To: Executive B

Project U-2719 - I-440 Widening Project
Brandon Jones, NCDOT Staff

Project U-2719, the proposed improvements to I-440 (Cliff Benson Beltline) from south of Walnut Street (S.R.
1313) in Cary to north of Wade Avenue (S.R. 1728) in Raleigh is currently under construction; and is currently
scheduled to have a completion date in 2024.

NCDOT staff will give the presentation on the I-440 widening status.

Requested Action: ..Action Receive as information.
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